Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association Board of Directors Meeting held Jan. 7, 1966 at the home of Mr. J. McCarthy.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss and make plans for the hearing at the Board of Assessors on Tues., Jan. 18, 1966.

Mr. Mc Carthy said it would not be necessary to write for speaking time. Mrs. Fallon called Mr. Greenblatt to verify this. He said that they would hear anyone that was present and that wanted to speak.

We then discussed the busses that were leaving from Mays store in Glen Oaks that have been chartered by Eastern Queens Civic Council. It was decided that these beses were at an inconvenient spot for our people. Mr. Nichols made a motion that we charter a bus for our own association. This was seconded by Mr. Cameron and passed. Mrs. Mandel said that she would call and make arrangements to have a bus at 248th Street and 86th Ave. at 9:30 A;M. on the 18th and to return, leaving from N. Y. at 2:00 P.M.

The next business taken up was writing the notices to be distributed on or before Jan. 15, 1966.

Mrs. Fallon suggested that we go over the incorporation papers which had been drawn up a while ago but never acted upon. These were read and were in agreement by all. Mr. Mc Carthy will now take the necessary steps to incorporate.

Those present were Mrs. Fallon, Brown, and Mandel, and the Messrs. McCarthy, Stormont, Cameron, Nichols and Hennessy.

Respectfully submitted, Joan Brown, Rec. Secty.